

Name: \_\_\_\_\_ No. \_\_\_\_\_ Class: \_\_\_\_\_

## I am from...

Reading activity

Read the text and do the activities.



### Seiko

Hi. I am Seiko Jang. I'm 28 years old and I am from Korea. Jang is my family name. My friends call me Sei. I am a university student. I study art. People say I draw very well. I like to draw pictures for books after I finish university. I live in Seoul, the capital city of Korea. My family is from Chejudo, a big island in Korea. Seoul is a fantastic city.

### Oscar

My name is Oscar Rodriguez. I am from Mexico and I live in the city of Guadalajara. I'm 55 years old and I'm a film maker. At the moment, I am making a film about a family in Guadalajara. The film is about life in that city. I like my occupation because I work with my brother, Francis. He is a very good person and it is very nice to work with him.



### Pinar

Hello! My name is Pinar and I am from Turkey. I'm 33 years old and I was born in Istanbul. I love my city very much because my family lives there. I am a pilot and I fly airplanes for a small company. My best friend is Rafaela. She's 30 years old. She is Brazilian but she lives here in my city.

Adapted from: [http://eslreadinglessons.com/i\\_am\\_from.htm](http://eslreadinglessons.com/i_am_from.htm)

### Activity 1. Complete the graphic organizer



First Name: \_\_\_\_\_

Last name: \_\_\_\_\_

Age: \_\_\_\_\_

First name: \_\_\_\_\_

Country: \_\_\_\_\_

Occupation: \_\_\_\_\_



Name: \_\_\_\_\_

City: \_\_\_\_\_

Age: \_\_\_\_\_

### Activity 2. True or False? Select the correct answer.

- |                                                                           |                                                               |
|---------------------------------------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------------------------|
| a) Seiko is from Korea and studies architecture. <input type="checkbox"/> | d) Francis is Oscar's father. <input type="checkbox"/>        |
| b) Chejudo is the capital of Korea. <input type="checkbox"/>              | e) Pinar's family lives in Istanbul. <input type="checkbox"/> |
| c) Oscar's film is about life in Guadalajara. <input type="checkbox"/>    | f) Pinar works in a big company. <input type="checkbox"/>     |

### Activity 3. Answer the questions. Use complete sentences.

- |                               |       |
|-------------------------------|-------|
| a) What's Seiko's occupation? | _____ |
| b) What is Seiko's hobby?     | _____ |
| c) How old is Oscar?          | _____ |
| d) Who is Oscar's brother?    | _____ |
| e) What does Pinar do?        | _____ |
| f) How old is Rafaela?        | _____ |

Prepared by : Mrs. Pimnisa Sinboonprakob